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AMultnomah Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us>
s County

Budget Approval Notice of Intent- RTO Grant

Ching HAY <ching.l.hay@multco.us> Fri, Dec 19, 2014 at 8:53 AM
To: Joanna VALENCIA <joanna.valencia@multco.us>
Cc: Karen Schilling <karen.c.schilling@multco.us>, Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us>

Approved! Have a good weekend.

Ching Hay

Budget Analyst

Multnomah County Budget Office
Phone: 503.988.7988

On Thu, Dec 18, 2014 at 5:01 PM, Joanna VALENCIA <joanna.valencia@multco.us> wrote:
Hi Ching,

I've attached for your review an Electronic Copy of a Notice of Intent for a Regional Travel Options Grant for
developing the East Multnomah County Safe Routes to School Program. If it looks good, could you email me
your approval so | can forward it to Kim for submittal to the Board Clerk. I'm hoping that we can do this all
electronically.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Joanna

Joanna Valencia, aicp

Senior Transportation Planner

Multnomah County Department of Community Services

Land Use & Transportation Program

1600 SE 190th Avenue, Suite 116, Portland, OR 97233

[P]503.988.0219 [F] 503.988.3389

Email: joanna.valencia@multco.us
http://web.multco.us/land-use-planning/land-use-and-transportation-program

*Please note my new phone number starting on December 8, 2014: 503.988.0219
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